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Nuclear Waste Storage

I concur completely with the requirements stipulated in comment made by Donna Gilmore regarding the requirements 
that must be met for dry storage canisters. 

Further more it was never the original intent of the Atomic Energy Commission (DOE) to leave nuclear waste at 
plant sites in recognition of the danger it imposed, particularly those site close to large population centers such as San 
Onofre. 

Providing an unproven immediate storage solution which may eventually make movement of the nuclear waste due to 
failure impossible, and not finding a alternate temporary site far from a large population center, and one which which 
would threaten the entire economy of our state and country, should a canister fail, is inconceivable. This country 
spends over a half a trillion dollar on national defense, yet it is proposing a nuclear waste storage system, on the 
cheap, that will threaten our economy, our population and our very existence. 

When one considers the consequences of a failed storage system contemplating a tradeoff between cost and 
effectiveness is not acceptable. You need to do what is right.
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